
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 14, 2020 
 
 
Travis Clegg 
Chief Operating Officer 
Straub Clinic & Hospital 
888 King St 
Honolulu, HI 96813-3009 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF CONTACT NAME CHANGE  
                   LICENSE NUMBER 50-354853-18126-01 
 
Dear Mr. Clegg, 
 
By letter dated January 21, 2020, you provided notification to this office to direct all future 
license correspondence to you as Chief Operating Officer of Straub Medical Center. An 
environmental assessment for this licensing action is not required since this action is 
categorically excluded under 10 CFR 51.22(c)(10)(iii), (iv), (v) and 51.22(c)(14)(iv).  No further 
actions regarding your notifications are required.  You can contact this office at (817) 200-1286 
if you have any questions about this letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice”, a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                               
        /RA/ 

Latischa M. Hanson, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
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